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Port Authority Inviting Public to Town Hall Meeting For
Multi-Purpose Facility to Host Cultural Events at
Enighed Pond in St. John
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Enighed Pond in St. John.  By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS PORT AUTHORITY 

The V.I. Port Authority is inviting the public to a town hall meeting to discuss the authority’s
plans to design a multi-purpose facility for cultural events at the Enighed Pond property on St.
John.  

The Townhall will be held at the Cleone H. Creque Legislative Annex in Cruz Bay, St. John at 6
p.m. on September 8. It will also be available virtually through the Zoom platform here, with ID
818 1516 5657 and password: 113142

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-port-authority-inviting-public-to-town-hall-meeting-for-multi-purpose-facility-to-host-cultural-events-at-enighed-pond-in-st-john
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81815165657?pwd=SFJVNGREQi8za2t0MlJxWDA5S2Qrdz09


VIPA Executive Director Carlton Dowe will chair the meeting, according to the notice. Mr. Dowe
will be accompanied by his executive team and the authority’s marine consultant Moffatt and
Nichol.

The design phase of this project is funded via a $400,000 appropriation from the 34th Legislature
via Act No. 8473.  The public is encouraged to come prepared to share ideas, ask questions and
present any concerns. 

Questions may also be submitted via e-mail to VIPA Engineer Earl Thomas at 
EThomas@viport.com. 
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